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Updates:	 The	opening	meeting	will	offer	each	division	head	an	opportunity	to	

introduce	all	new	employees	who	have	joined	the	campus	community	
since	the	2016	opening	meeting.		

	
Budget	Update:	 John	Homburger	reported	that	in	reviewing	the	budget	requests	sent	

through	the	newly	created	process,	it	was	determined	that	there	had	not	
been	a	review	of	student	assistant	assignments	and	allocations.	John	
asked	that	everyone	review	their	need	for	student	workers	to	be	as	
efficient	as	possible.	

	
Departmental	 Career	Planning	has	requested	a	name	change	to	Career	Services.		
Name	Changes:	 Student	Research	requested	a	name	change	to	Student	Research	and	

Creativity.	Both	requests	were	approved.	
	
	


